
 



We would like to address the concern #1 raised by Mr. 

Christophe Barthelem. about the water supply shortage in 

dry season  

Our Reply: 

We are currently renting farmland in the higher vinicity of 

this area with size about 7 times larger than the application 

site. If the new land is granted, we will pull out from the 

current place and move to the said application site. Use of 

water will certainly be far less.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


